
 
 

Working with Children Check Renewals go Digital. 
A Working with Children Check (WWCC) lasts for five years and then needs to be renewed. It is 
likely there are people in your organisation working or volunteering in child-related work, whose 
check will expire soon. 

 
In great news for you and your child- related workers and volunteers, you can now skip the queue 

and digitally renew your WWCC in as little as 10 minutes. 

 
Online renewals remove the need for busy workers to visit a Service NSW Centre. The new process 

is streamlined, efficient and secure and will become the go-to renewal method for essential 

workers looking to easily meet their compliance obligations and reclaim valuable time. 

 
Enabled by photo verification tech, the process delivers a high-level of security by ensuring the 

images are destroyed after the real-time check is completed, without the hassle of submitting 

physical documents. 

 

Since launching late last year, more than 3000 customers have successfully renewed their WWCC 

online and 98% of those who provided feedback gave a ‘thumbs up’ to the online experience. 

 
Find out more 


